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Fillmore County grant would build fiber-to-the-home as a noncontiguous project. In 2021 Glenwood 

Telecommunications partnered with Fillmore County to fund and construct a broadband infrastructure 

project to serve 172 locations in rural Fillmore County building off Glenwood’s existing fiber network 

already serving Fillmore County rural homes and businesses. On February 1, 2022, Glenwood was 

awarded a 2021 NBBP grant to assist in building this project and is currently completing construction. 

 

Again in 2023 Glenwood and Fillmore County partnered to continue expanding Glenwood’s fiber 

network to provide fiber broadband connectivity to another 57 unserved locations and to continue 

expanding the footprint into the more rural locations in Fillmore County. 

 

Glenwood’s Fillmore County 2 Project is made up of nine noncontiguous areas that will connect to 

Glenwood’s existing fiber network. These areas are noncontiguous and within different exchanges, but 

have a natural connection to one another, all within Fillmore County. Glenwood respectfully ask that this 

application be considered as a single project. 

 

 

 

 


